
October 4, 1999 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 
32399-0850 

Attention: Records & Reporting 

Dear Sirs: 

Re: Wildwood Estates Docket #961444-Ws Prowess Report September. 1999 

We signed the agreement and have sent it to the City of Wildwood for approval. 
A copy was also sent to the F.D.E.P. in order for them to complete a consent 
order. 

At the end of the month we received an addendum to the original agreement 
which explains the requirement for the improvements to be completed in a 
manner acceptable to the City as well as a payment for the out of pocket 
expenses that will be incurred to complete the upgrades. 

Yours truly, 


